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Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, and according to the guidance of the Lake County 
Public Health Officer, effective immediately and until further notice, for the safety and 
well-being of County employees and of the public, all County employees will be required 
to wear masks, provided by the County, when working face-to-face or in close proximity 
with the public or other employees, unless protective shields are in place. In addition, 
when working in common areas or using restrooms and break areas of County facilities, 
County employees are strongly urged to wear masks. 


